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FEDERAL ELECTION 2022 PRE-POLLING INFORMATION 

 
 

Tenterfield Shire Council would like to advise the community that Pre-polling for the 
21 May 2022 Federal Election will be conducted at the Memorial Hall, 96 Molesworth 

St, Tenterfield NSW 2723. 
 
The Memorial Hall Polling Venue will be opening from: 

 
Monday 16th May 2022 – Thursday 19 May 2022 from at 8.30am till 5.30 pm. 

 
Friday 20 May 2022 from 8.30am to 6pm 
 

Saturday 21 May 2022 from 8 am to 6pm 
 

All Polling enquiries should be directed to the Australian Electoral Commission on 132 
326. 
 
 

 


